MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE
OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF GOVERNING BOARD OF THE
NORTHERN ARIZONA FIRE DISTRICT
THURSDAY, JANUARY 21, 2021

NOTICE: Due to Coronavirus/COVID-19, Arizona Executive Order #2020-18, and CDC
recommendations on social distancing, the building is closed to the public and this meeting will be
conducted electronically. Members of the public may call in to hear the live audio by joining the Zoom
meeting. Public comment or audio is not allowed during the meeting and attendants are to listen only,
per the guidance published by the Attorney General for the State of Arizona.

On the 21* day of January 2021, at 6:00 p.m. when the board would normally have its regular monthly meeting,
James Bailey, Chairman of the board, made the following statement:

Because the agenda for this January meeting was not posted on the district website in a timely manner, no
board meeting will be held at this time. We thank the individuals who brought the website issue to our
attention. A simple call to the administration office or a simple email to the admin office to alert Rhonda
so she can find out what the problem was is all that it would take. The District will make the necessary
arrangements for rescheduling. We have only had this happen I think only 2 or 3 times in the past. The
agenda will be or has been posted already for one week from now. So, it will be Thursday, January 28,
2021 at 6pm. Everybody is invited to attend. With that, we will go ahead and adjourn the meeting.

The non-meeting was ended at 6:01 p.m.

This cancellation notice was prepared and posted by Rhonda Johnson on January 25,2021.

James Bailey, Board Chgirman Mike Coflins, Board Clerk
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